Jane Rasely

From: Morgan Smith

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 4:03 PM
To: Heather Wright

Cc: PCD

Subject: FW: Hotel

From: Kathy Gallagher <gallagher@gallagherinvests.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 12:35 PM

To: Morgan Smith <msmith@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Hotel

Meghan,

Please support the Planning Commission ‘s decision to disallow the hotel development.
Kathy Gallagher

10243 Battle Point Dr

(206) 842-1748

Sent from my iPhone



